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December 21, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

At a time when whole countries (ie:Germany) are going wind and solar, we have no need for building
something that could be obsolete by the time it is done. With our President intent on destroying as
much of our national parks and forests we don't need to aid him by building a monstrosity in our
backyard. This is a waste of time and money. Let's get on board with the fiscally and environmentally
way.

Sincerely,
kathleen codyrachel
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